
 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION SQUADRON 323 
1124 ASHLAR AVENUE | LEHIGH ACRES, FL 33936 

 

 
 

January 28, 2025 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 

On January 27, 2025, at the regularly scheduled meeting of Squadron 323 Lehigh Acres, the 
membership of Squadron 323 voted unanimously to endorse Christopher Ellsworth for the high office of 
13th District Vice Commander, Sons of the American Legion, Detachment of Florida for the 2025 - 2026 
service year. 

Christopher is currently serving as Sgt-At-Arms Lehigh Acres Squadron 323. He has previously served 
Squadron 323 as a member of the Executive Committee. 

Christopher is an 8-year member of the Sons of the American Legion.  His eligibility for membership in the 
Sons of the American Legion is through his great grandfather, Edward T Burian. who served in the United 
States Army during WWII. 

 

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that we present this endorsement. 

 
 

For God and Country,     
 
 
 

  

Mitchell N Pace Christian M Rapp 
Commander, Squadron 323 Adjutant, Squadron 323 

 


